
Dear Parents/Carers  

  

It was lovely to welcome parents & family members of our Primary 2 class into school 

this week for their class assembly.  It was a very happy occasion! 

  

Effort/Attitude/Behaviour Comments for Pupils……These will be emailed to parents 

next week, week beginning 25th March.  A link to a form will be shared separately for 

parents and pupils to add their comments.  We really appreciate the time families set 

aside to read, discuss, and respond to these. 

  

Tempest Photographer……For those who are yet to order a class photograph online, you 

have until Sunday 24th March to take advantage of free delivery back to school. 

  

New Lunch Menu……Please find attached the new menu which will run from April 2024. 

  

Active Schools - Easter Multi-Sports……Active Schools Portlethen still have spaces 

available in their P1 – P7 multi-sports sessions during the Easter holidays.  Session 

details are 2nd & 3rd April, 1000-1300 @ Portlethen Academy.  Bookings can be made via 

the website or LLA App 

Website https://www.livelifeaberdeenshire.org.uk/easter-programme/ 

Apphttp://bit.ly/LLA_app 

  

Free Easter Holiday Family Fun Days……St Machar’s Cathedral in Aberdeen are 

running these over the Easter holidays. They are suitable for all the family – whatever 

age- to explore the beautiful surroundings of the oldest building in Aberdeen which is 

still in use today.  Explore with an easter trail, create an Easter ornament to take 

home, dress up in period costumes or discover stories on an interactive tour around the 

building.  Please see the attached poster for further details. 

  

A wee reminder that Fishermoss School will be closed next Friday 29th March for Good 

Friday,  and thereafter for the Easter Holidays.  Pupils and staff return to school 

Monday 15th April.  

  

Wishing you all a lovely weekend! 

  

Kindest regards 
  
Margaret M. Ferguson 
Head Teacher 
  
Fishermoss School 
Berrymuir Road 
Portlethen 
Aberdeenshire 
AB12 4UF 
  

https://www.livelifeaberdeenshire.org.uk/easter-programme/
http://bit.ly/LLA_app


Tel:  01224 472875 
  
Aberdeenshire Council Education and Children’s Services 

  

 
‘Being the best we can be’ 

Respect-Honesty-Responsibility-Kindness-Hardworking 
  
 


